From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 20 June 2012 23:43
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 12/00678/F
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 11:42 PM on 20 Jun 2012 from Mr Martin Layer.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Bishops End Burdrop Banbury Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ 

	Proposal:
	Change of use of a vacant public house to C3 residential 

	Case Officer:
	Rebekah Morgan 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Martin Layer

	Email:
	

	Address:
	High Peak Street Through Burdrop, Burdrop, Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	We wish to register our objection to the application lodged by Mr Mrs Noquet for a Change of use of a vacant public house to C3 residential. To be frank it is difficult to keep track of the twist and turns adopted by the applicants in pursuing a change of use for this public house. On the one hand they are currently appealing a refusal to grant a Certificate of Lawful Use as a residential property which they have falsely stated they have lived in for the past 5 years or so and on the other hand this application seeks a change from a vacant pub to a house. In fact the contortions adopted by the applicants are clearly part of a long game, a strategy designed to try and confuse, exhaust and grind down the local residents and the local planning authority. The Design and Access Statement singularly fails to present a full planning history of this property which as the local planning authority you are aware has been running since August 2006 when the first application for change of use to a private house was made by the current applicants. There have subsequently been a string of applications for variations on the theme of change of use all with the intention of securing final closure of the pub and its conversion to one or more houses. Each and every one of these past applications has been met by robust opposition from all of the three villages which neighbour this property and whose communities used to enjoy the Bishop Blaize as a welcoming rural pub. Time and again the applications have presented inaccurate and misleading information and on all occasions this evidence has been rejected by the Parish Councils, the local community and by Cherwell District Council. The D&A statement on this occasion states “that the application property is in a relatively poor state due to its vacancy” even though the applicants have carried out a catalogue of changes to the buildings all without planning permission. The evidence and arguments presented in the D&A Statement about the unsuccessful efforts at marketing the pub and the lack of need have all been run before in one or other of the earlier applications. On those occasions such information was shown not to be credible and the development proposals were rejected. For the same reasons we ask that the District Council adopts the same stance, continues to support the retention of this property as a valuable local amenity and refuse this application. 


